
Dear Valued Visitor, 

Thank you for choosing to visit our museum! Your safety and comfort are our top priorities. 

Please take a moment to review the following safety reminders: 

• Wear a face mask while inside the museum. 

• Maintain a social distance of at least 6 feet from other visitors. 

• Sanitize your hands regularly, with sanitizing stations available throughout the museum. 

• If you feel unwell, please consider rescheduling your visit. 

• Follow all posted signs and directions from museum staff. 

We appreciate your cooperation in keeping everyone safe. Enjoy your visit! 

Sincerely, 

The Museum Team 


